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As a Dental Assisting National Board Certified Dental Assistant for the past 30 years, 

as well as having taught Dental Assisting and Radiology courses for 8 of those years 

at Klamath Community College,  I have seen first hand the impact that the lack of 

training and holding individuals to a higher standard of education and professionalism 

can cause. As a dental professional I find it extremely alarming that HB3223 would 

even be considered. As a dental assistant that loves my Profession I implore you to 

vote NO on this measure. Thank You Janet Siminoe CDA EFDA 


